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Discussion on Holiday Lake levels

SUMMARY:
Ron Bodary, 53 Waterview Drive, will be at the meeting to discuss the water levels of Holiday Lake.
The attached photos were taken in September of 2009. The lake level was not at full pool when the
photos were taken. The modifications to the weir and dam were completed in 2008.
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